


g. If Delmore is to connect to the Watercare wastewater system, it must manage the peak
flow constraints within the local infrastructure. Mr Roberts and Ms Daniel outline a
solution and the basis for that solution.  AVJ will insist that Watercare treats it the same
as Delmore if a connection is to be provided in advance of the Army Bay upgrade. Both
Mr Roberts and Ms Daniels address this issue.

h. Water supply is quite complicated, as outlined by Mr Roberts.  Delmore appears to have
misunderstood how watermains within AVJ’s land will be used in the long term (one will
be a transmission main).  Delmore cannot not rely on or integrate with AVJ’s water
infrastructure unless and until AVJ’s designs have been approved and there is clarity that
the timing will align (and if AVJ’s land is to be acquired, that relevant land acquisition
agreements are in place).

 
If the Panel wishes, AVJ would make its witnesses available for expert witness conferencing,
workshopping or any other step considered appropriate by the panel.
 
As there are a number of decisions for Delmore to make about resolving these matters, AVJ will still
look to exercise its opportunity to comment on the Panel’s draft conditions.
 
Please send any future emails on the Delmore application to myself and Katelyn Orton.  Our details
are at the bottom of this email.
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For and on behalf of Katelyn Orton
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